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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

WELCOME BACK 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break with family and 

friends. It has been wonderful to have all the children 

back in school this week. 

 

We have already had a busy start to the term and I am 

sure you have noticed some building work around 

school. This is an excitement development for us at 

Greenfield and all part of making school an even better 

place for your children to attend. 

 

You will see that we sent our SEND Unit consultation 

letter to all parents and stakeholders on Monday- 

please come and see me if you have any questions. 

 

There are lots of exciting things coming up this term 

such as our Spring Attendance tea party, Year 4 cornet 

concert, Phonics workshops, Author events and a 

‘Harmony Pledge’ Curriculum Day. We will let you know 

any events you can attend in school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 22/4/2025 

Nursery Rosen – 88.0%  

Reception Donaldson – 95.8% 

Y1 Butterworth – 94.7% 

Y2 Thomas – 99.5%  

Y3 Mackesy – 92.4% 

Y4 Dahl – 95.2% 

Y5 Dickens – 92.1% 

Y6 Shan – 97.5%  

 

 

Size of the Problem 
In assembly as part of our learning about the Zones of Regulation, we talked about the ‘Size of the 

Problem’ and if it is a big problem or a little problem.  

Big Problems: problems that many people share and that have no easy, quick, or pleasant solution  

Medium Problems: problems some people share that are able to be resolved in an hour to a couple of 
days  

Little Problems: problems that only affect one to two people and can be ignored or solved in a matter 
of minutes  

    

Breakfast Club 

Don’t forget you can drop your child off for Breakfast Club at 8.30am. There is also a ‘Grab and Go’ 

option from 8.45 which children can enjoy when they arrive. 

 

 

 



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Alaiza- for being a good friend! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Abid- for super PE skills! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Evangeline- for presenting an amazing weather forecast! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Raiyan- for working more independently! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Sham- for having a super first week! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Asil- for settling really well into her new class! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

All of Year 5- for participating in a great Victorian Day! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Sanja- for superb writing and including fantastic spellings! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


